
 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Kelly Brown

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Families are drowning. COVID has made both parents lose jobs, people have lost partners to the virus, mental health
is at an all time low - groceries are more expensive, housing is extremely overpriced and you want to raise our bills
MORE?

We are going to die. Your executives do not need bonuses or higher wages.
Stop taking from the poor to give to the rich. This is disgusting.

-- Attachment --




